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SCOTT T. MCCUE 
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

January 6, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

In accordance with the 2020-2021 School Calendar, all Eatontown Public Schools will be closed 

for students in Grades Pre-K through Eight in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. on Monday, 

January 18, 2021. All schools will re-open on Tuesday, January 19, 2021. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the principal of your child’s school. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 Scott T. McCue 

 Superintendent of Schools 
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